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Officer Involved Shooting Incident Summary 

March 2, 2023: 5400 block of Summer Street (OISI: 23-07) 

On March 2, 2023, at about 7:40 p.m. PPD officers were on routine patrol around the 5400 block of 

Summer Street in the 19th District, when they observed a Chevy Tahoe traveling southbound without 

headlights on. When the officers pulled over the vehicle, they heard a gunshot and saw a Black man exit 

the rear driver side door and run. In response one officer fired his weapon one time from the driver’s seat 

and both officers exited the patrol car and pursued the man. During the pursuit, the vehicle drove away 

and was involved in an accident at 200 N. 54th Street with another vehicle. Officers chasing the man lost 

him during the foot pursuit and then responded to the accident scene along with other PPD officers. The 

man who was initially being chased by police was later found and arrested for drug possession. No 

civilians nor officers were hurt by the gunfire. No weapon related to the initial traffic stop was found.  

 

  

  


